Convening of the first meeting of the reconstituted Ohio Redistricting Commission September 12,2023

Certification Regarding Notification of Meeting to the Public and the News Media

The undersigned, Chief Legal Counsel to the Governor, certifies that notice of the time, place and purpose of the convening of the reconstituted Ohio Redistricting Commission was given to the press and the public via public release of August 30,2023 and a reminder public release of September 12, 2023. A copy of the official notice and public releases are attached. This notice was done in compliance with Ohio law.

Respectfully Submitted

Matthew J. Donahue

Chief Legal Counsel to the Governor